
BCY Vaccination Status Policy


All Retreat Attendees are required to be current on Covid-19 
vaccinations and have their vaccination cards with them. This 
isn’t a political statement or personal judgement.


Covid-19 and Entering Costa Rica


It’s a confusing and stressful time and your community is here 
for you. I will do my best to keep this page updated with the 
latest information regarding Costa Rica travel guidelines and 
restrictions. Please check back here and even better, to the 
links i have provided.


as of 8/25/2021 :


• Fully Vaccinated Travelers to Costa Rica do NOT have to 
purchase a health travel insurance policy NOR provide a 
negative Covid-19 PCR test to enter.


• Travelers will be asked to fill out a Health Pass and attach 
Vaccination card (see the link below for further details)


• Masks must be worn in any public enclosed space, including 
airports, transportation shuttle and in restaurants until 
seated. You MUST bring your own masks.


• Be sure to check individual restrictions from the airline you 
choose.


• Every person who is flying from Costa Rica back to the United 
States MUST present a negative Covid-19 PCR test (not more than 
72 hours old) to be admitted through security.* 


*You will have access to this necessary test in Guancaste on the 
16th. You will be responsible for the cost of the test.


Covid Cancellation Policy


• Your payments are are non-refundable but can be transferred to 
another guest for this trip- with 15 days notice and with prior 
approval from me- or can be used towards a future retreat until 
March 2023. 




• Every attendee is encouraged to get tested before traveling. 
Every attendee is required to confirm that they have no flu-
like symptoms or fever via email to Beth 2 days before arrival.


• Once in Costa Rica we are unable to refund any part of your 
trip. 


• If you present symptoms or feel sick we will do everything 
possible to assist you. You will not be able to isolate within 
the retreat villas at Green Ray. It is strongly recommended 
that you purchase travel health insurance specific to Covid-19 
to cover these unforeseen costs.


Due Diligence


Stay up to date with your country’s guidelines, airline and/or 
embassy information prior to all travel.


https://www.visitcostarica.com/en/costa-rica/planning-your-trip/
entry-requirements

https://cr.usembassy.gov/covid-19-information/
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